KIMRAY PRODUCT NOTICE

DISCONTINUING ALL GEN II'LIQUID LEVEL CONTROLLERS WITH
FLANGED AND HAMMER UNION CONNECTIONS

This product notice is to inform you that we have discontinued all Gen Il codes with flanged and hammer union connections.

New base codes for Gen 3 flanged and hammer union connections are listed below:

Flanged Gen 3 Code Hammer Union Gen 3 Code
2" 150RF LH LCA 3"HU LH LDC
2" 150RF RH LCJ 3"HU RH LDL
2" 600RF LH LCC 5"HU LH LEM
2" 600RF RH LCM 5"HU RH LEV
3" 300RF LH LCV
3" 600RF LH LCW
3” 600RF RH LDF
4" 150RF LH LDM
4" 150RF RH LDV
4" 300RF LH LDN
4" 300RF RH LDW

As always, if an additional code is needed, you can request the code via the "New End Item request" form.
If there are any codes you are not able to order, don't hesitate to contact me to get it worked out.

Note: the only remaining active Gen Il codes are those with "S6B" option, 316 stainless steel body. This rare option will not be available
in Gen 3 for several months.
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